
To: 
City of Burnaby  
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2 
 
From 
Yaser Afsarian 
311-7488 Byrne Park Walk 
Burnaby BC V3N0B6 
 
16 May 2017 

 
 
Dear Mrs. Zeinabova, 
 
I am writing to you regarding your grant program. “U13- Spartans”, is a Gold soccer team at 
“South Burnaby Metro Club” which is the Champion of Lower mainland and Vancouver Island. I 
am the head coach of Spartans and have been coaching soccer voluntarily in the past five years. 
 
This year for the first season, we could play in BC Provincial Cup qualification and we came the 
first Burnaby team in U13 age group in February. Last week we won the Coastal Cup in our age 
group and became the Champion of the Greater Vancouver and Vancouver Island.  We have 
been selected as the first representative of the Greater Vancouver for the Provincial Cup 2017, 
and we are qualified to participate in BC Provincial Cup in Vernon, BC. 
 
Our team is consisted of fifteen polite and talented boys. Twelve of them are resident of 
Burnaby. Many of our players are coming from underprivileged families and the cost of the 
travel to Vernon is an issue for them. We have been organizing several fundraising events, and 
at the same time we are constantly looking for extra help though sponsorship or grant. 
 
In this regard, I request the Burnaby District to support us as much as possible so that all these 
talented boys can participate in this tournament to win another title for our City. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
Looking forward to hear from you 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Yaser Afsarian 
Head Coach SBMC Spartans  
778-886-3439 
yaser.afsarian@forms-surfaces.com  
 


